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October 20, 2010

Kenneth DeLeon & Jim Jaeschke
Southern Softpaw League

2065 Mercer Ave

Atlanta, GA 30337

Dear Kenneth & Jim,

Thank you for your donation of $100.00 to LifeLine Animal Project on 10/1/2010.
Through generous contributions like yours, we are able to provide a safety net for
thousands of Atlanta’s abandoned dogs and cats and help animals who are most at risk —
homeless dogs and cats who need specialized care, medical treatment, or behavioral
training before they are ready for homes of their own.

One of our most important programs is our fight against animal cruelty here in
Georgia. We take the victims into our care and work with animal control authorities while
they pursue charges against the abusers. Additionally, our LifeLine Spay & Neuter Clinic
is vital to reducing the number of unwanted animals entering Atlanta’s sheiters by offering
low-cost and no-cost services to Atlanta’s pet owners and rescue organizations. Likewise,
LifeLine’s feral and stray cat assistance program—Catlanta—offers assistance to those
caring for stray and feral cats throughout our community. The only program of its kind in
the area, Catlanta has provided thousands of kitties with below-cost sterilizations and
vaccinations at our clinic.

At LifeLine, every life is precious. Because of the generous support of friends
like you, we are able to keep LifeLine’s commitment of life, love and care to every
homeless animal who comes into our program. If you’d like to find out more about
LifeLine Animal Project, please visit our website at www.AtlantaPets.org.

For your records, your contribution is tax-deductible (Federal ID #01-0599278),
and this letter confirms that you received no goods or services in exchange for your
donation. On behalf of all the animals, thank you for caring!

Sincerely,

Rebecca Guinn
Executive Director



